

HENRY FORD ALLEGIANCE HEALTH

205 N. East Avenue Jackson, MI 49201 (517) 205-4800 HenryFordAllegiance.com

August 21, 2019

Dear Michigan Center Parent,

Welcome to the 2019-20 Athletic Year! We hope you and your family had a fun and active summer.

Henry Ford Allegiance Sports Medicine is proud to provide athletic health care to Michigan Center schools. Rebecca Halstead will return as your athletic trainer. Rebecca is a graduate of Grand Canyon University's Athletic Training Education program and brings five years of experience as a certified athletic trainer with her. Rebecca works with an exceptional team of professionals at Henry Ford Allegiance Health to provide your athlete with the best care.

Here are just some of the ways Henry Ford Allegiance Sports Medicine can assist your athlete in returning to the field as soon and safely as possible after injury:

- Henry Ford Sports Medicine has the only Sports Medicine certified physician in Jackson County.
- Timely access to any specialty physician, including orthopedists that specialize in providing care for the athlete.
- Your athlete receives direct access to the Emergency Department, which means no waiting for care!
- Physical therapy is provided by a team of professionals who stay up to date on the needs of athletes.

For your athlete to take advantage of the many services of Henry Ford Allegiance Sports Medicine, always consider Rebecca Halstead as your fast track to a successful return to sports.

We hope your athlete has a rewarding and injury free athletic season.

Sincerely,

Becky Waldron, MA, PTA Director, Orthopedics, Rehabilitation and Sports Medicine Suzanne Harmon, MA, AT, ATC Supervisor, Sports Medicine